
          

 

           

  

 
 

 

November 4, 2024 

Dear CPS Energy Customer: 

We invite you to attend an open house to learn about a proposed transmission line 
rebuild project in your area. The Spruce to Pawnee Transmission Line Rebuild Project 
involves the proposed reconstruction of approximately 46 miles of transmission 
infrastructure traversing parts of Bejun 


